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ASCP VOLUNTEER NEWS

Happy National Volunteer Month! Our volunteers have hit the ground
running in this first quarter of 2024, which we are excited to highlight
in the upcoming pages.

Notably, our governance volunteer groups recently met in Ft.
McDowell, Arizona, for this year's ASCP Leadership Forum. Within this
conference, ASCP’s Boards, Commissions, and Councils participated
in a new session titled “ASCP Member Insights-to-Action”, a cross-
collaborative strategic discussion of future organizational goals, and
how they can directly address member needs.

We look forward to the developments made throughout the rest of the
year, especially with such inspiring leaders, as our ASCP volunteers
are, at the helm.

Lab Week KnowledgeLab ASCP Annual Meeting
April 14-20, 2024 April 30 - May 1, 2024 September 4-6, 2024
San Antonio, TX Chicago, IL

Something spe: you'd like to see in the

newsletter series? Click here to let us know!
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GOVERNANCE TIP:

OPTING IN TO ASGP COMMUNICATIONS

An easy way to remain engaged and connected to the Society is to receive email
communications regarding the current happenings within the ASCP and laboratory
community. We find volunteers are more successful in their position when they have a
deeper understanding of the organization outside of their committee. Check your email

preferences in four quick steps:

3) Check the boxes for any emai
you do NOT want to receive

2) Go to “Profile & Settings” 4) Click Save!
and click “Communication:

Dr. Alvin Ring Empowerment Scholarship
for Laboratory Professionals

The ASCP Foundation, with support of Dr. Alvin Ring and the CDC’s
Division of Laboratory System, launched a new scholarship series
this spring to award those pursuing higher education in the medical
laboratory science field. Aid may be used toward certification fees,
direct academic tuition, or needs-based expenses to support the
student’s academic career.

As a dedicated ASCP member and volunteer, Dr. Alvin Ring hopes
that the formation of this scholarship will help address the medical
laboratory workforce shortage. “There is a realm of career possibilities
out there for young scientists to explore,” he says.

To foster a more inclusive and diverse laboratory workforce, this
scholarship is looking for students from underrepresented populations
or from underserved areas within the United States, seeking to serve
underserved communities with their education.

Curious as to how you can start your own ASCP scholarship? Email ascpfoundation@ascp.org for
more planned giving information! Information on additional ASCP scholarships can be found by
clicking here.
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Dr. Constantine Kanakis is currently
a resident physician at Loyola
University Medical Center’s
Department of Pathology and
Laboratory Medicine. Following
residency completion, he will begin

a Transfusion Medicine Fellowship at
Northwestern Medicine in 2024 and
a Hematopathology Fellowship at the
University of Chicago in 2025.

Click here to read an example of the
incredible work Aki has done with the
ABC Medical News Team.

VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT:

CONSTANTINE KANAKIS

This past month, ASCP’s Commission on Continuing
Professional Development member Dr. Constantine
(Aki) Kanakis, MD, FASCP, participated in a four-week
rotation with the ABC Medical News Unit at the ABC
News headquarters in New York City. Aki shares that
he was inspired by his ongoing work with Patient
Champions and other initiatives to apply for this
competitive, elective rotation.

Within this program, residents are responsible for
writing, reviewing, and editing newsworthy pieces, that
contain accurate and consistent medical information in
accessible language, across all ABC News shows and
affiliates. Additionally, Aki consulted on medical content
for broadcast anchors, pitched and published stories of
his own, and provided live coverage in disaster settings.

When asked what his main takeaway was with this
experience, he explains that it is two-fold: “First, | get to
remain on the ABC News Med Unit for as long as I'd like
to contribute, which | plan to! Second, this has strongly
galvanized a passion and interest of mine in medical
communication, education, and leadership. | saw first-
hand the value of having a consistent, clear, and trusted
voice to reference as a source when it comes to medical
information and | definitely want to remain a part of it.
Whether it's vaccine efficacy, or public health worries over
the next pandemic, or even policy debates over LDTs, |
hope to be a part of the discussion to serve as a voice and
touchstone for understanding, clarity, and facts.”

We are so proud of the work Aki has done to highlight
pathology and laboratory medicine in the media and
expand his career through this exciting opportunity.
Medical journalism is a critical part of healthcare
education and a distinctive way for laboratorians

to make a direct impact on patients.
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Support the lab in media through ASCP’s
COVID-19 documentary: Against All 0dds

NOW FOR RENT ON AMAZON!





image4.jpg
FINAL CALL: ASCP
AWARDS NOMINATIONS
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IN MEMORIAM

We would like to recognize two incredible ASCP volunteers, and leaders in the
field of pathology and laboratory medicine, that passed this past March:

A renowned phlebotomy educator, Kathy served on numerous BOC committees and was the
Chair of the Board of Certification Board of Governors from 2008-2010, concurrently serving
on the ASCP Board of Directors for that position. Following her service to the BOC, she served
on ASCP’s Commission on Continuing Professional Development and Nominations Committee.
She went on to receive the ASCP Mastership designation in 2012, Mentorship Award in 2016,
President’s Award in 2019, and the Member Lifetime Achievement Award in 2021. Additionally,
Dr. Becan-McBride established a named, endowed scholarship with Dr. Diana Garza in 2019
through the ASCP Foundation for students in the field of phlebotomy.

An acclaimed endocrine pathologist, Virginia was a long standing member of the AJCP
Editorial and Advisory boards, spanning over twenty years. She additionally served on
the Pathologist Council and CheckPath Anatomic Pathology Review Panel. Dr. LiVolsi
went on to receive the ASCP Mastership designation in 2007, Mentorship Award in 2014,
and H.P. Smith Award for Distinguished Pathology in 2014. Pictured to the left is Dr.
LiVolsi with Barbara Bush as the ASCP 2014 Annual Meeting, after they both spoke on
the plenary panel.





